Brown, Patti
e,

Subject. FW: April 21, 2018 ~ Request of fee removal.

From: Mario Youakim [mailto:marioyouakim@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 11:13 AM

To: Brown, Patti

Subject: April 21, 2018 ~ Request of fee removal.

**# CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Esteemed Park Board Directors,

Please accept this as a request to waive the fee for our La Crosse Community Thanksgiving Dinner
fundraiser. We plan to hold a Bake Sale on Saturday, April 21, 2018 with at least 80 committed
community bakers. Jacqueline Marcou, a director, is also one of the many generous bakers.

JavaVino and Jules Coffee House will be on hand to provide coffee to all guests.

All monies received from this sale, happening from 9a. Till 11a. will be donated to the La Crosse
Community Thanksgiving Dinner committee of which four members are also baking for the event.

I'd like to extend my gratitude to your staff for allowing us use of the main Myrick Park shelter ahead
of its opening schedule.

Be well,

Mario Youakim.
Director of Fun for the Beer By Bike Brigade.



